
Sunday February 13, 2022

Worship Service at 10:45 am



Welcome                                                                                          Chris Hutton

Worship

Children's Moment

Scripture                                   Matthew 22:34-40

Sermon                             "Love, love, love and love"                 Daniel Janzen

Benediction

Closing Song               

  

Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any
questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Center desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/


Within Red Brick Church ...

Employment Opportunity: 
Worship & Red Brick Kids Coordinator – Maternity Leave Position.
Rachael will be going on Maternity Leave mid March and so we are looking for

someone to fill in while she cares for her new born. An updated full job description

is available on our website. Please read through it and pray that God would bring

the right person in the role. P.S. God also communicates through shoulder taps.

February Return to In-Person Gatherings
On February 1 the church re-opened again for gatherings.   Meetings, Quilting,

Sewing or other organized gatherings are limited to 25 people. Worship

Services/AGM, Funerals, Prayer Time and Red Brick Kids are considered "Worship"

and limited to 50% capacity of the space being used.    We continue to require the

COVID screening forms and everyone to wear a full coverage mask at all times

when in the building.

Sr. Youth
Joint Event this Friday night! Join us at St. Catharines United Mennonite Church at

7:00pm on 335 Linwell Rd for a game of The Matrix: Remixed! Escape from The

Matrix with your friends in this large group game!

Jr.  Youth 
We will begin meeting in person again starting Wed. Feb. 23rd 7:00pm here at the

church. Contact Chris for more details.

Requests for Prayer
Zaina Dearman (Al Najafi). Zaina is one of the refugees from Iraq/Syria whom our
church sponsored together with her son, and husband. Zaina has remarried and since
has had 2 more sons, youngest born in January 2021.  Zaina sent and update on the
health of her son Max and asks our church family to pray for him.

“I just want to update you with our one year old  Max’s situation and ask you to pray
for him. Max has a very rare genetic syndrome, only 10 kids have it in Canada. He is
still suffering from seizures and he has delay ( can’t sit or hold his head). It’s been
really tough, and through this hard time I’ve been thinking about all of you who
supported me. So again I am asking for your help by praying for my baby.“ Thank you!
Zaina

Family News ...

https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/job-opportunities/


Pancake Supper
The day before Lent is March 1 this

year.  We would like to come

together for Pancakes on that day. 

 The Home Church group will be

serving pancakes and sausage on

March 1, in the auditorium, from

6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Due to

current regulations, all those who

wish to attend will need to be able

to show proof of vaccinations at the

door if they are 12 or over.  We look

forward to seeing you there.

After-Church Patio! 
Sunday February 27th immediately

after our Worship service that

morning! Dress warmly and bring

your camping chair as we hang out

outdoors after the service. Hot

chocolate will be available to drink!

Do you have an outdoors fire pit we

might be able to use that day

outside of the church? Please

contact Chris Hutton!



Administrative Notes ...

Looking Ahead ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/
contact/donate

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Monday to Friday staff are at
church.   Ring the doorbell at
the glass doors for assistance
or to access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr

ough-the-doors/

February 20, 2022 
9:15 am    Red Brick Kids in-person 
9:45 am    Coffee Time With Chris in-person
9:45 am    German Worship Service*
10:45 am  In-person English Worship Service*
10:30 am  Cogeco Broadcast of Feb 6 German Service

*In-person services will be Live Streamed

Phone Directory
The 2022 edition of the phone directory was

included with the tax receipts. If you did not

receive a copy of the directory, contact the church

office.

 

Tax Receipts
The 2021 tax receipts that were not picked up have

been mailed out.   

Live Stream
We apologize that the service was not live

streamed last Sunday.  Just as the service was

beginning a video cable broke. It has been repaired

and the live stream should be working perfectly

again.

 

Committee  Directory
The 2022 edition of the Committee directory will

be available in late February to early March.   A

digital copy will be posted on the church website.

If you would like a printed copy of the directory,

contact the church office.
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